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15th August, 1946,

&7

Dear Sirs,

I duly received Mre. Brant's letter of the

9th ultimo respecting the steamer "GALEOMMA", and regret
Ss =1 ~9 nod Y sent to vou hef A 1.

that a reply has not peen sent to you bhefore this in

regard to the dynaros fitted in this vessel, The remarks

contained in the letter sent to you by the Sunderland

Forge and Engineering Co,, Ltd, have been carefully noted,

and I have to inform you that these arrangerments are

oneldered satisfactor:

¢ ¥ and will be in order in gimilar
installations,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification ommittee 4

The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND,

002830~ CO2837~ COB,



